
 
 

 

 
 

   FOSTER HOPE CHRISTMAS GIFT DRIVE 
 
 

 

 

Foster Hope Charitable Trust is collecting new, UNWRAPPED gifts for children from 

newborn to 18 years of age. 

Christmas is a stressful time of the year where child protection 

agencies around the country see a big increase in child abuse and 

crisis management cases. We want to ensure that if a child is 

suddenly placed into care over the Christmas period, that the 

caregivers are not caught short with nothing under the tree for 

the child. 

We ask that the gifts are unwrapped so that the social workers 

are able to best match the gift to the child. 

The deadline for donations is the 5th December. 

 

Thank you so much for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

www.fosterhope.org.nz 

http://www.fosterhope.org.nz/

